
Friday, May 27, 2022 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group A & B have duty this week 

 

Hello Dons:  In an effort to keep our students safe on 
campus, we will be conducting bag/backpack searches 
every day for the last week of school.  In addition, be 
advised students will be dismissed at 12:50 next week.  
Students will need to clear out their lockers before 12:50 on 
Thursday, June 2nd, which is the last day of school.  If you 
do NOT need to carry a purse, bag or backpack, we suggest 
you leave this at home.  The dress code policy, electronic 
device policy and all other school policies will continue to 
be enforced daily.  Please comply with all school 
expectations and policies.  Also, as a reminder, finals are 
scheduled the last week of school and classes will start at 
8:10am each morning - so make sure you arrive to school 
on time.  Thank you DONS!! 
 
Future AP Biology Students:  Please pick up an 
informational handout from Room 417 this week.  There 
will be a folder on the door where you can grab a copy. 

No Games Today! 

Sports 


